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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 17th September 2007



        Headed Item No. H-I (2)
Report on Proposed Public Car Park at Bancroft Park
Because of the success of Westpark Fitness centre, the new clubhouses for Tallaght Athletic Club and St. Maelruan’s F.C. at Bancroft Park, there are occasions when problems arise due to inadequate car parking facilities.  To assist in resolving this matter, an area beside the athletic track has been identified as being suitable to accommodate additional parking for 40 cars.  The owner of Westpark Fitness centre has offered to provide the cost of constructing a car park at that location provided it is available for public use.  He has not asked for any return in terms of a lease or a licence as he is satisfied that additional parking will assist in relieving the congestion.  This proposed work does not require a Part 8 Planning Consultation Process because the cost is less than €130,000

A layout of the proposed car park will be presented at the meeting.

